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Northbound I-275 Entrance Ramp from Hillsborough Avenue 
Nightly Closures Continue  

 

Tampa, FL – Continuing Sunday, June 9 through Thursday, June 13, the northbound I-

275 entrance ramp from Hillsborough Avenue will close nightly from 11 p.m. to 5 a.m., 

weather permitting. 

During these nighttime ramp closures, motorists will have to detour around the work zone 

by turning north onto Nebraska Avenue, west onto Sligh Avenue, and entering the 

interstate using the northbound I-275 entrance ramp. Drivers should use caution while 

traveling through the work zone and are reminded to remain alert for construction 

workers. 

For more information on the I-275 capacity improvements project or to sign up to receive 

traffic alerts, please visit FDOTtampabay.com 
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